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Fall Fellowship 2017 

 
Event: OA Fall Fellowship and 
Awards Banquet 
Date: November 10-12, 2017 
Location: Camp T. Brady Saunders 
 
Registration Opens - Monday, 
September 25  
Early Bird Discount - Register 
by Sunday, October 22 
Late Fee - After Sunday, October 29 
Registration Closes - Sunday, 
November 5 
 
It is that time of the year to start thinking 
about Fall Fellowship. It is a time of 
training, fun, games, food and much 
more. Fall Fellowship is From Friday,  
 
November 10, 2017 To Sunday, 
November 12, 2017 at Camp T. Brady 
Saunders.  Stay Tuned to your email as  
 

 

 
we will be sending registration 
information via email.  
 
Register Online at 
http://scoutingvirginia.doubleknot.com/re
gistration/calendardetail.aspx?ActivityKe
y=2215091&OrgKey=1640 
 
Download the Form for Registration at 
http://dev.nawakwa3.org/images/Articles
/Fall_Fellow/2017Fellowship.pdf 
 
Check-in will be at the Administration 
Building between 6:00 PM and 9:00 PM 
Friday evening. Scout field uniform will 
be required for Saturday evening and 
Sunday morning. Departure on Sunday 
is at 10:30 AM.  Please bring proper 
camping equipment for the weather 
including clothing, sleeping gear, and a 
tent [Scouts who are under 18 years of 
age must NOT share a tent with 

http://dev.nawakwa3.org/index.php/about-us/tomtom/category/2-tomtom-newsletter?acm=8_46


someone who is 18 years of age or 
older or who is another youth more than 
two years apart in age (except for family 
members)]. 
 
Late fees will be applied after October 
29, and online registration will cutoff 
after November 5 (strictly enforced). 
Due to the cost of food purchases and 
program materials, no refunds will be 
made unless notification of cancellation 
is made to the Council Service Center 
(phone 804-355-4306) prior to closing 
(5:00 PM) on the Wednesday preceding 
the event or for an emergency. 
 
Contact E-mail 
registration@nawakwa.org  
  
Cancellation Policy 
Due to the cost of food purchases and 
program materials, no refunds will be 
made unless notification of cancellation 
is made to the Council Service Center 
(phone 804-355-4306) prior to closing 
(5:00 PM) on the Wednesday preceding 
the event or for an emergency. 
 
Check-in will be at the Administration 
Building between 6:00 PM and 9:00 PM 
Friday evening. Scout field uniform will 
be required for Saturday evening and 
Sunday morning. Departure on Sunday 
is at 10:30 AM.  Please bring proper 
camping equipment for the weather 
including clothing, sleeping gear, and a 
tent [Scouts who are under 18 years of 
age must NOT share a tent with 
someone who is 18 years of age or 
older or who is another youth more than 
two years apart in age (except for family 
members)]. 
 
Late fees will be applied after October 
29, and online registration will cutoff 
after November 5 (strictly enforced). 

Due to the cost of food purchases and 
program materials, no refunds will be 
made unless notification of cancellation 
is made to the Council Service Center 
(phone 804-355-4306) prior to closing 
(5:00 PM) on the Wednesday preceding 
the event or for an emergency. 
 
Chief's Bonnet, Fall 2017 
Brothers, 
There are only two more weekends left 
in 2017, and your lodge leadership are 
working on making them great.  The Fall 
Service Weekend and Fall Fellowship 
are going to be filled with the kind of fun 
you know and love from Nawakwa 
Lodge. We would love for you 
to come to these events and have a 
great experience but before you do, ask 
a friend to come with you - a member of 
your troop who has not gotten his 
brotherhood;  a fellow adviser who has 
been inactive for a while; a friend in 
Scouting who has yet to experience 
another Service Weekend since his 
Ordeal. When it comes to our events, 
we certainly believe in saying "The more 
the merrier." 
If you are interested in serving at the 
lodge or chapter level, don't be afraid to 
reach out to your chapter chief or the 
chairs of the committees you are 
interested in.  Their email addresses are 
located around the website and these 
youth are eager to have you become a 
part of their teams.  If you would like to 
serve but are not sure where, you may 
reach out to me personally at 
lodgechief@nawakwa.org and I can 
help you find your niche.  We want you 
to serve our lodge and help make it 
better than ever before.  
Yours in WWW, 
Kyle Hoffmann 
 



Nawakwa's 2019 Lodge 
Pavilion Fundraiser 
 

 
 
Nawakwa Lodge is currently raising 
funds for their OA Pavilion at T. Brady 
Saunders.  Here is a letter from our 
Lodge Chief and Lodge Adviser, and 
information on the gift sets that will be 
given to donors of this project (click on 
the image below).  For more 
information, contact the Lodge Adviser 
at LodgeAdviser@nawakwa.org. 
  

The registration 
form can be 
downloaded at 
http://dev.nawak
wa3.org/images/
Articles/LodgeP
avilion/2017Pavi
lionLetterGener
al.pdf 
 
 

We thank everyone for continued 
support of Nawakwa Lodge. 
 

We Support Camping 
We have a We Support Camping 
initiative in the Nawakwa Lodge. All 
proceeds go to support Camp 
Scholarships for Cub Scouts, Boy 
Scouts and ScoutReach programs, 
through the Nawakwa Lodge OA 
Campership Program.  This is an 
initiative of Camp Promotions.  
Collections are made at check-in for 
Service Weekends and Fall 
Fellowship, or you can round up your 
purchase at the Trading Post.  

 

 
Thank you for your support! 
 

2018 Conclave 
Conclave will be in April hosted 
by Shenshawpotoo lodge at Camp Rock 
Enon. The cost is $55.00 per person. 
The theme to be announced. Our lodge 
goal is to have 200 Arrowman from the 
lodge to come to the Conclave.  
 

NOAC 2018, July 30 - 
August 4 @ Indiana 
University 
 

 
2018 NOAC  

National Order of the Arrow Conference  
Indiana University, Bloomington, IN  

July 30, 2018 through August 4, 2018 
 
The 2018 National Order of the Arrow 
Conference (NOAC) will be held at 
Indiana University in Bloomington, IN 
from July 30th to August 4th, 2018.  
NOAC brings countless opportunities for 
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Arrowmen to learn best practices to 
bring back to our lodge, participate in 
training, and most importantly… to 
HAVE FUN! There are exciting games, 
sports, nightly shows, and all sorts of 
other activities for Arrowmen to 
experience.  
 
We are expecting to have a large 
number of interested members from 
Nawakwa Lodge wanting to attend 
NOAC 2018.  To begin, our lodge has 
received a modest number of slots for 
the Conference.  NOAC has instituted a 
strict 3:1 youth to adult ratio for all 
lodges nationwide.  The number of 
delegates allowed is also set by NOAC. 
For NOAC 2018, Nawakwa Lodge has 
an allocation of 36 participants, or 27 
youth and 9 adults.  Note that NOAC 
staff members register separately and 
their numbers do not affect our lodge 
quota.  We will be able to request 
additional delegate slots, but we will not 
know how many (if any) will be given 
until January 2018 (additional delegate 
slots will still maintain the 3:1 ratio).   
 
So with such a small quota of adult 
slots, lodge leadership will review all 
applications, select both youth and adult 
participants through an equitable 
selection process involving the review of 
each application.  While we sincerely 
wish that we could take everyone who is 
interested, we must work within our 
given allocation.  A waiting list will be 
compiled for those youth and adult 
members who are not initially selected 
should a slot open up or the lodge be 
grated additional slots.  The goal of the 
selection process is to ensure the youth 
and adult delegates selected are those 
that can best serve the Nawakwa Lodge 
contingent and the lodge upon returning 
home with new skills and resources. 

 
Please complete the Nawakwa Lodge 
3 NOAC 2018 Contingent Participant 
Application,  by 11:59 PM EST October 
15, 2017.  This application will help us 
select the youth and adults who can 
contribute and serve the contingent 
during NOAC and the lodge after NOAC 
with their skills and resources.  Answer 
all of the questions as completely as 
possible and click the submit button at 
the end of the application when you are 
complete. You will receive a copy of 
your submission by email when you 
have successfully completed the form. 
 
Application can be found on Double 
Knott at 
http://scoutingvirginia.doubleknot.com/re
gistration/calendardetail.aspx?ActivityKe
y=2214545&OrgKey=1640.  
 
The total cost for Nawakwa Lodge 
NOAC Contingent participants is 
expected to be between $900.00-
$950.00 including National's NOAC fee, 
transportation, lodging food and 
contingent swag.  Currently, the 
Nawakwa NOAC Contingent plans to 
leave Cub Adventure Camp very early 
Sunday morning July 29th, stop at Kings 
Island Amusement Park in Mason, OH 
for a day of fun on the way to NOAC, 
and return the night of August 4th. 
You will be informed if you have been 
selected by October 31, 2017.  A non-
refundable deposit of $100 will be due 
within one week of the date you are 
notified.  Should your deposit not be 
paid within that time period then your 
delegate slot will be forfeited. 



 
The committee will also be putting 
together plans to raise funds to reduce 
the cost for youth participants. The final 
cost to each participant will be 
determined prior to the event after 

fundraising has been completed and trip 
logistics are finalized. Your $100.00 
deposit will then be credited toward any 
future balance. If a deposit is submitted 
and you are unable to join our 
contingent, then any money paid will be 
refunded. 
If you have any questions, please 
contact: 
Phil Victor  
2018 NOAC Contingent Adviser  
NOAC@Nawakwa.org   

 

Upcoming Events 
For more information visit the Calendar at www.nawakwa.org 

 
Absegami Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, 03 October 2017 

06:30pm - 07:30pm 

Chapter meeting before 

roundtable. 

  
 

Pamunkey Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, 03 October 2017 

07:30pm - 08:30pm 

Chapter meeting. 
 

Takachsin Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, 05 October 2017 

The Takachsim chapter meeting 

takes place during the district 

round table. 

Location : 6200 Courthouse 

Rd., Chesterfield, VA Hopew 

 
 

Witchindin Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, 05 October 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 

Location : 1100 Mt Pisgah Dr 

Midlothian, VA 23113 

 
 

SR-7A Council oc Chiefs 

Saturday, 07 October 2017 

Location : Camp Rock Enon 
 

Nagatamen Chapter Meeting 

Monday, 09 October 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 
 

Karakona Chapter Meeting 

Monday, 09 October 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 

Location : 6300 Courthouse 

Road, Prince George, VA 

23875 

 
 

Takachsin Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, 02 November 2017 

The Takachsim chapter meeting 

takes place during the district 

round table. 

Location : 6200 Courthouse 

Rd., Chesterfield, VA Hopew 
 

Witchindin Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, 02 November 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 

Location : 1100 Mt Pisgah Dr 

Midlothian, VA 23113 
 



 

Absegami Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, 07 November 2017 

06:30pm - 07:30pm 

Chapter meeting before 

roundtable. 
 

Pamunkey Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, 07 November 2017 

07:30pm - 08:30pm 

Chapter meeting. 
 

2017 Fall Fellowship and 

Banquet 

Friday, 10 November 2017 - 

Sunday, 12 November 2017 

Location : Camp T. Brady 

Saunders 

 
 

Nagatamen Chapter Meeting 

Monday, 13 November 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 
 

Karakona Chapter Meeting 

Monday, 13 November 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 

Location : 6300 Courthouse 

Road, Prince George, VA 

23875 

 
 

Absegami Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, 05 December 2017 

06:30pm - 07:30pm 

Chapter meeting before 

roundtable. 
 

Pamunkey Chapter Meeting 

Tuesday, 05 December 2017 

07:30pm - 08:30pm 

Chapter meeting. 
 

Takachsin Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, 07 December 2017 

The Takachsim chapter meeting 

takes place during the district 

round table. 

Location : 6200 Courthouse 

Rd., Chesterfield, VA Hopew 

 
 

Witchindin Chapter Meeting 

Thursday, 07 December 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 

Location : 1100 Mt Pisgah Dr 

Midlothian, VA 23113 
 

Nagatamen Chapter Meeting 

Monday, 11 December 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 
 

Karakona Chapter Meeting 

Monday, 11 December 2017 

07:00pm - 08:00pm 

Chapter meeting. 

Location : 6300 Courthouse 

Road, Prince George, VA 

23875 

 
 

Carillon Service Project (Day 

#1) 

Thursday, 21 December 2017 

Location : The Carillon at Byrd 

Park 

  
 

Carillon Service Project (Day 

#2) 

Friday, 22 December 2017 

Location : The Carrillon at 

Byrd Park 
 

2018 Carillon Service Project 

(Rain Date, if needed) 

Saturday, 23 December 2017 

Location : The Carillon at Byrd 

Park 

 
 

Carillon Service Project 

(Rain Date, if needed) 

Saturday, 23 December 2017 

Location : The Carillon at Byrd 

Park 
 

 

   


